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21st May 2019 

 

Resolutions  

a. Decline of the bus services. 

Majority vote carried the resolution with discretion 

given to our representative. 

b. Don’t fear the Smear. 

Absolute vote for the resolution with discretion given to 

our representative. 

Meeting 

Apologies were received from, Gill Bass, Lynne Carter, Caron 

Ballantyne, Helen Flarry, Cassie Hovey, Barbara Price, Ivy 

Bellamy and Margaret Rowland. 

13 members attended. 

Minutes of our Last Meeting having been previously 

circulated to members, were signed as a true record. 

Matters arising -  None. 

Finance A profit of £60 was made at the May Fair. 

National Correspondence – None 

National Correspondence b/f – Diane still selling raffle 

tickets. After no response, Lynne has rewritten and sent 

another letter to National. 



County Correspondence  

Notices: a sale of craft books. Open Gardens/Classic Cars. 

County Lunch. 

Collingham Business We have one team entered for the 

County Quiz. 

Barbara Barrie is kindly organising a minibus for the County 

Meeting at Newark Palace Theatre on 26th September. 

Maximum of 16 people – names please. 

Collingham Business b/f - we had a very successful stall at the 

May Fair. It generated a lot of interest and some very 

interesting feedback and suggestions for future meetings. 

AOB 

Raffle winners Chris Stothard, Margaret Cotton and Lorna 

Nash. 

ACWW winners – Jill Riley, Lyn Blundy and Barbara Barrie. 

Lucy Millard and Gill McGill finished our meeting with an 

interesting insight into the running costs and services offered 

by  Beaumond House in Newark. This year they forecast a 

deficit of £100,000. As their 2 charity shops bring in a large 

percentage of the monies needed, they are going to open a 

3rd shop in Collingham, hopefully by late October and were 

appealing for volunteers. 

 

 


